
Pawar Public School, Pune 

Notice for parents 

Preprimary – Sr. KG                                                                                         10
th

 December, 2018 

Ref:  Sch/Academics/16/2018-19 
 

A class picnic for Senior KG (morning and afternoon batch together) is arranged on Wednesday, 

19
th

 December, 2018 to Bumble Jumble, Pune. Parents are requested to sign and submit the 

consent form (even if you do not wish to send your child for the picnic please sign and write 

that you do not wish to send the child for picnic) given in the School Calendar on page 113 by 

Wednesday, 13
th

 December, 2018 is the last day to send the consent form to the class teacher. 

Students will come to school at 7:45 am and leave by 2:35 pm by regular school bus. Please send 

some dry light snack (biscuits or chips), water bottles and I-card. The students can wear their own 

comfortable shoes with neat and clean uniform.  

Kindly inform your private transporter about the same.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Coordinator                                                                  Principal 

 


